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Making the 6th District Great Again! 

Dear Patriots:

Early voting starts in Virginia.  If you know of anyone who is unable to vote on Election

Day, for whatever reason, or who is afraid of being around people because of the virus,

please help get them to the local Voter Registrar - sooner rather than later.



You no longer need to have a reason to vote absentee in Virginia.   The ways that the

Democrats have set up the early voting in Virginia are rife with fraud - so it is of the utmost

importance that each of us vote come this November.  Whether or not you vote traditionally

or on Election Day, your vote will still be counted.  But we need you.  If you can help out in

any way either on Election Day as a poll watcher, as an Election Officer, or just getting your

neighbors to the polls, we need you.  And since voting now begins today, odds are your

services will be needed at the voter registrar's office starting today.  

You may either request a mail in ballot, or go to your local voter registrar and vote there.  

Also, letting everyone know that the 6th Congressional District Committee will be meeting

on the 23rd to discuss Ballot Amendment 1, the non-partisan redistricting.  Please vote for

Ballot Amendment 1 come this November 3.  

Thanks from the bottom of my heart to each of you for all the hard work you are doing, and

are going to do.  It is only with your help that we will take back Virginia!  

I remain your servant

S John Massoud

6th District Republican Party Chairman

Upcoming Events:

September 18 - Warren County GOP 2nd HQ Grand Opening (119 Water Street



Front Royal)  Start time is 6:30 PM.  

September 18 - Early Balloting begins this day.  Contact your local registrar for
information on early/absentee voting if you are concerned about your health or will be
out of Town on November 3.  

September 19:  16th Annual John Smedley Pig Roast and BBQ.  Location Veterans
of Foreign Wars Post 1860.  1847 N. Royal Avenue Front Royal Va.  Tickets are
$20.  Guest Speaker will be our next Senator Daniel Gade.  

September 22 - Roanoke City GOP Meeting.  1st Evangelical Presbyterian Church
(Fellowship Hall) 2101 S. Jefferson Street.  6 30 PM

September 22 - Rockbridge/Lexington GOP Meeting - 7 PM, County Administration
Building 150 S. Main Street Lexington Va.  

September 23 - 6th District Committee Meeting - Elks Lodge Waynesboro Va

September 24 - Shenandoah County Republican Party Meeting - Location to be
determined.  

October 3 - Rockbridge GOP - Women Celebrating Women 100tth Anniversary of
Women's Suffrage.  Hopkins Green - Downtown Lexington.  

October 12 - Mountain Day - Downtown Buena Vista.  Go visit the RARC GOP
Booth, register to vote, or get Trump signs - just hang out and enjoy the day!!!!  

October 20 - Rockbridge GOP Meeting - County Administration Building 150 S. Main
Street Lexington Va.  
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